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True North Academy Uniform Policy 
 

 Students are to wear a navy or white plain shirt that has the TNA logo. If the students want to 
wear a hoodie in the classroom and school it is to be plain white or navy.  It does not need to 
have a logo.  An athletic shirt with TNA on it will also meet the uniform requirement. Students 
may wear their choice of clothing on Fridays when they bring in a dollar to support Godfrey. 
 Students who do not wish to contribute to our sponsored child must be in uniform on Fridays.  
 
Our Uniform Policy will be in effect for all field trips including athletic events.  If the field trip or 
athletic events falls on a Friday, the Policy should be followed.  There will be an option to 
purchase athletic shirts with the TNA logo from our uniform supplier.     
 
It is the Board’s desire that all families would respect this policy and ensure that their children 
arrive at school properly dressed.  In the cases where a student is not in compliance with the 
policy a parent will be contacted and they will be given the choice to bring in a uniform shirt or 
pay $5.00.  It is the Board’s position that parents are aware of the uniform policy and it is their 
responsibility to ensure that their child is wearing the proper uniform regardless of age.   
 
We know that many parents have not ordered new school shirts until the policy was reviewed. 
 An order will be placed on October 15th which will give parents time to receive their new 
uniform attire before beginning enforcement of the new policy on November 1st.  If you are a 
new family or your children have outgrown their shirts, please continue with plain white or navy 
until you receive your uniform order. 
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